

DATE FILED 03/22/2021 10:39:43 Att CHRISTINE HALLORAN TOWN CLERK FASTON CT



CONSERVATION COMMISSION

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

MINUTES FOR THE TOWN OF EASTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING SATURDAY, MARCH 20, 2021 10:00 A.M.

PRESENT: Dori Wollen, Chair, Cathy Alfandre, Vice Chair, Elliot Leonard, Steve Montgomery, Dave Logie, Vivian Hardison and Sarah Cwikla

This was a site visit at 105 Norton Road, the home of Mrs. Lorraine McLaughlin and Richard McLaughlin re: application #21-581 that was the result of a warning due to activities within 200 feet of a 3+ acre pond. The pond abuts this property.

Mr. McLaughlin walked the members thru the site pointing out prior and proposed regulated activities. During the visit it became apparent that the project requires an engineered plan done by a licensed engineer/surveyor. The applicant was informed verbally and the request will be confirmed in writing.

Submitted: Dori Wollen March 20, 2021